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WANTAGH OAKS CONDOMINIUM
September 29, 2009
Land/Tek Fence Corporation
3490 Sunrise Highway
Wantagh, N.Y. 11793
Attn: Mr. Dennis Pekoff
Re: Fence Installation
Dear Mr. Pekoff:
The purpose of this letter is to commend your company and its workers
for the excellent installation of our front fence, which was expertly put
into place last Thursday. The rail fence looks very nice, and it shows
that it was installed by professional workers.
Thanks Mr. Pekoff for the fine installation.

Sincerely,
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Dan Castaldi, Vice President



